
 

 
 
 

This bus stop is moving 
Roads and Maritime Services | January 2018 

The bus stop south of Garigal Road on Forest Way will be permanently relocated to immediately 
north of Garigal Road as a kerbside bus stop. We expect the bus stop will be moved on Friday 9 
February 2018.  

The bus stop is being moved as part of intersection improvements at Mona Vale Road and Forest 
Way, and at Forest Way and Garigal Road, Terrey Hills. The NSW Government is funding these 
intersection upgrades as part of its $300 million Urban Roads Pinch Point Program and its $225 
million Pinch Point Program, which aim to reduce congestion and improve travel times on Sydney’s 
busiest corridors. 

We have included a map to show the location of the new bus stop.  

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner, DM Roads, on 1800 332 660 or 
enquiries_nsw@dmroads.com.au. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
 
 
 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 332 660 


